

Letter to Parents: Mass of the Monks - Sunday June 21-11am

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s),

Mullingar is celebrating its monastic history on the weekend of Saturday 20 June and Sunday 21 June.

A class in each parish school has been taken part in a project called 'Monastic Mullingar: Saints, Scholars and Shells'.

There is a 22km 'mini camino' walk on Saturday June 20 and a special Mass on Sunday June 21 at 11am to celebrate Mullingar's monastic heritage. The parents and children in your child's class are especially invited to attend this Mass.

As part of the celebration two children from the class your child is in will present an item to do with their school work. Also, the artwork that your child has helped to create will be on display in the Cathedral.

Thanks to you and your child for your help with these events. I look forward to seeing you on the day.

Yours sincerely,

Fr. Michael Kilmartin, C.C.

10 June 2015

